THE MCKNIGHT FOUNDATION 710 South Second Street

Suite 400
Minneapolis,
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612-333-4220
February 9, 2012 612-332-3833 fax

www.mcknight.org

Grant No. 11-648

Mayor Christopher B. Coleman
City of Saint Paul

390 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Boulevard

St. Paul, MN 55102

Dear Mayor Coleman:

Thank you for the proposal to study the feasibility of a modern streetcar network in St. Paul in
the context of the regional transit system. I am pleased to inform you that a grant of $50,000 has
been approved for this purpose.

We will electronically transfer our grant payment of $50,000 from JP Morgan Chase Bank in
New York to your designated bank account. Funds should be available in one to two business
days. Please verify that the funds have been properly credited to your bank account.

Learning from the experiences of our partners is an important part of our work and can help to
inform the field. We ask that you submit a report by March 1, 2013. As you know, McKnight’s
grantmaking process is now online. Your reporting questions are already available for you to
review on your account page (please login through the address www.mcknight.org/myaccount).
Instructions for how to use the online reporting tool are also available within your report.

By accepting this grant, your organization agrees that it will not promote, support, or engage in
terrorism of any kind, nor will it make sub-grants to any entity or individual that engages in these
activities. If you have questions, please call Lee Sheehy.

We are pleased to support your important work. Best wishes for a productive year.

Sincergly,
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Kate Wolford
President

cc: Nancy Homans



